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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS WHEN QUESTIONED ABOUT FALSIFIED 

DOCUMENT 

Activity Date: December 20, 2018 

Date Posted: January 30, 2019 

Case Number: DC-18-0055-HL-O 

 Web Summary: OIG-I-2019-303 

 

An Amtrak Service Engineer resigned from employment on December 20, 2018, following a 

joint investigation with the Metropolitan Transportation Authority (MTA) OIG which 

revealed the employee simultaneously worked at both Amtrak and New York’s MTA. The 

employee failed to disclose his dual employment on Amtrak’s Certificate of Compliance 

form. When confronted with the investigation’s findings, the employee immediately 

resigned from the Amtrak. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


